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Employee Computer Purchase Program
 
The District recognizes the benefits of computer 
technology in the curriculum and support-staff 
activities.  It also recognizes the need to assist its 
staff in furthering their computer literacy.  To 
achieve that goal, the District may designate on a 
year by year basis, up to $25,000 of the prior year 
MCN ending balance to be used for loans to staff 
for the purchase of microcomputer hardware, 
software, and related equipment.  This program 
may be offered only in years when the MCN 
ending balance is greater than $100,000. 
 
The qualifications and procedures are to be 
specified in the succeeding Administrative 
Regulation. 
 


